
 Summary of the 2022 Financial Statements 

 Key Points 
 1.  Total Expenditure of £229k exceeded Total Income of £200k by £29k. 
 2.  Our Income was significantly higher than in 2021 thanks to a large legacy of £30k and a VAT Rebate of £10k 

 on the North Aisle Roof project, neither of which can be relied on again. 
 3.  Our Expenditure was significantly higher than in 2021 thanks to the North Aisle Building Project, approx £70k, 

 which was a one-off project. 
 4.  The Church holds substantial financial assets in a number of investment funds. In total, these funds amount 

 to approximately £1.545 million. Slightly more than £1.06 million is in the Giddy Fund, whose terms require 
 the capital to be spent only on the fabric of the building. Slightly more than £300k is held in restricted or 
 designated funds which the PCC has allocated for specific purposes (e.g. Ministry/ Flowers/ Education). The 
 remainder, £173k is held in the General Fund and is available for any purpose the PCC chooses. 

 5.  During 2022, the total value of our investments fell by approx £200k. This is because our net income was 
 -£29k (see point 1 above) and our investments lost £174k in value, in line with the stock market falling. 

 6.  If we strip away the income and expenditure associated with our restricted and endowed funds to focus on 
 the General Fund, this gives us a better picture of the ‘everyday’ financial situation. Here, our income was 
 £128k and our expenditure was £135k, a net loss of £7k. Losses of £7k have occurred for 3 years in a row. 

 Jon Young, St Bene’t’s Treasurer, 13th May 2023 


